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December 1, 1980

Dear Mr. Garcia: . .

This letter concerns an opportunity available to your clients.

It is a means by which they may direct a tax deductible donation
or bequest to the Junior League of Corpus Christi, and at the
same time aid in the establishment of a unique educational and
recreational facility for our city - a Victorian park surrounding
the three restored homes located in the Bayfront Arts & Science
Park. The enclosed brochure contains specific information.

Nothing of this type is presently available in Corpus Christi.

The Victorian gardens project will create an entire block set

back in time......from the houses, arbor, and fences to the gardens
and walkways. Visitors to our city and residents alike can enjoy

a pleasant hour in the park and emerge with an enhanced feeling for
the city and its originms.

I am sure that many of your clients, once aware of such a means of
directing their monies, would welcome the opportunity to contribute
to such a worthwhile project. Now with your foresight and help,
Corpus Christi can have such an area.

Please take the time to read the enclosed pamphlet and discuss it
with your clients where you feel it is appropriate. A form verifying
our tax-exempt status is available upon request. If you should have
any questions, please call Mrs. D. Barry McBurnett, 241-7980.

Thank you for your help. Your support will be greatly appreciated.
Sincerely,

oy s Ay

Mrs. Herbert G. Morrison, Jr.
President



